
NUHW.org

healthcareworkers

NUHW

healthcareworkers

20170403 CHO ST ratification

NUHW-represented Service and Tech workers  
at Children’s Hospital  

WON A FAIR CONTRACT!

97% voted YES to ratify our contract!

We’re standing united with our  
Business-Office-Clerical and Professional colleagues  

as they fight to win fair contracts  
in the coming weeks and months.

WE DID IT!

If you have any questions please contact NUHW Organizers Beverly Griffith at (510) 978-7454  
or bgriffith@nuhw.org or Abid Yahya at (323) 420-4896 or ayahya@nuhw.org.


